From: Sharon Cordova <deerfieldmi@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 3:08 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Permanent Plan 1 COLA - Option A

CAUTION:External email.

Wanted to let you know as a retired teacher of 52 years + that | am in favor of the Option A preferred policy option for a
permanent, on-going, true COLA - so necessary for those of us who worked so hard and long for the educational system.
Remember us now and support our needs as we supported your children over the years.

Thank you,
Sharon Cordova

Sent from my iPhone
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



